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Memorandum 
 
To:  Director, Office of Restoration and Damage Assessment 
 
From:  Wendi Weber, Regional Director, North Atlantic – Appalachian Region 
 
Subject: Request for Withdraw of Recovered Direct Past Assessment Cost funds from the 

Department of the Interior Natural Resource Damage Assessment and Restoration 
Fund to the Chesapeake Bay Field Office 

 
This is a request for the withdrawal of $391.83 in recovered direct past assessment costs from the 
Department of the Interior Natural Resource Damage Assessment and Restoration (NRDAR) 
Fund M/V Bermuda Islander Oil Spill DE account (ORDA #00554) to the Chesapeake Bay Field 
Office Koppers Co. (Newport Plant) Superfund Site account below.  Settlement has been reached 
for the M/V Bermuda Islander Oil Spill DE case and assessment funds are no longer needed.  
The withdrawn funds will support new assessment activities at the Koppers Co. (Newport Plant) 
Superfund Site.  
 
Funds will be transferred as follows: 
 
Source Account Funds Destination Account 
M/V Bermuda Islander Oil Spill 
DE (#00554) 

$391.83 FVHC98120511650 

 
If you have any questions regarding this request or need additional information, please contact 
Brian Spears, Regional NRDAR Coordinator (Acting) at ir1_nrdar_sr_coordinator@fws.gov. 
 
 
cc:   NRDAR Fund Manager (Nesslage) 
 HQ-BERR (Lingenfelser, Shirley) 
 IR01-NRDAR Budget (Thomas, Holt) 

CBFO (Pinkney) 
IR01-NRDAR SR Coordinator (Acting) 
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